## Founded in 1922

## Ilford AC Newsletter

Subject: Ilford AC Newsletter
Message from Billy Green February 7, 2022 20:12
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

.

The latest 'occasional Ilford AC Newsletter can be found here:sway.office.com/p00QvtmjqV0QskYo?ref=Link

Contains import info about the Clubs AGM, British Masters Cross Country, Fixture lists and training etc. so please take a few minutes to read.

If anyone has any questions or have articles they would wish to consider for publication just ask away.

Regards

Billy

.

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately